
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The final term is always an exciting but busy term for our school and nursery. Our preschool children have already 

started their transition programme, and parents/ carers received a separate letter detailing information about these 

events. As you can see steady progress is being made with our new Nursery building and we are keeping everything 

crossed that we will start the new school session in our new Nursery. 

Sarah Burton 
Depute Head Teacher 

May 2017 

End of term trip 
 

The children were involved in planning their end of year 
trip and the winning location is the Five Sisters Zoo and 
will cost £10 per pupil (this includes a £3 contribution 

from the PSA). 
 

The trip will be on Monday 26th June ad more information 
will be available closer to the time. 

 
 

 

 

Pick Up Times 

Children attending the morning session should be 

collected by no later than 11:10am, in order for staff to 

have their lunch and set up for the afternoon session.  

We cannot accept responsibility for children after this 

time.  

 

 Change of Date: Nursery Sports Day 

Our Sports Day will take place on: 
Monday 5th June  

at  
9:15am – Morning class 

1.15pm – Afternoon class 
If it is a dry day (fingers crossed) the sports will take place 

outdoors and all parents/carers are invited. 

If it is a wet day we will hold the sports indoors, however, 

due to restricted hall space, parents/carers cannot 

spectate. (In this case we will send out a groupcall). 

The Sports will be led by Kevin from Enjoyaball with 

Primary 6 buddies.  

Vision and Values 

Our vision for our Nursery is:  
Playing to Learn, Learning to Play. 

 
After consulting with parents, children and staff, we have 

decided that the new nursery values are: 
Respectful 
Successful  
Friendly 

 
The children were also involved in designing a new logo for 
our Nursery. Well done to Hannah Laing for coming up with 

our new design.  
 

This new logo will help to launch our new Nursery Uniform in 
August which we will be expecting all children to wear. This 

will be a red jumper or/ and grey polo shirt. More 
information will be available at Meet the Teacher.  

 

Meet the Teacher 
 

Meet the Teacher for existing and new Nursery 
parents/ carers will take place in the school hall on 
14th June at 4pm. We hope to give out information 
about routines for our new Nursery building and 

arrangements for full day children. 
 

Meet the Teacher for new P1 parents/ carers will 
take place in the school hall on 12th June at 6pm. 

 
 

 

Change of Date: Nursery Assembly 

(including Nursery Leavers) 

22nd June in the school hall 

Am- 10am 

Pm – 2:15pm 

 
Spring Sway 

http://bit.ly/2rfurV3 


